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US Federation of Middle East Peace (USFMEP)  
President Sally Kader Affirms Support for the People of Egypt 

 
New York, March 18th, 2011: The US Federation for Middle East Peace affirms its 
profound admiration and support for the people of Egypt, as they work to build a new 
democratic government following the resignation of former President Hosni Mubarak. 
 
USFMEP President Sally Kader declared, “The persistence and determination that the 
Egyptian people have shown in fighting for freedom is inspiring. We are greatly proud of 
them, and all that they have accomplished.”  
 
President Kader commended the people of Egypt on their commitment to a peaceful 
transition of power. “Egypt is so very dear to me,” President Kader emphasized. “We 
have attended and organized many conferences in Egypt, and have worked closely with 
the Egyptian people. I praise them for the courage that they showed in the face of violent 
government opposition. Even when confronted with hostility and intimidation, they 
comported themselves in a peaceful manner.” 
 
Recognizing the obstacles that Egypt is now facing, President Kader affirmed her 
support for Egypt as it works to build a functioning democratic government. Egypt now 
faces the challenge of integrating diverse and often polarizing philosophies into the new 
administration, as they discuss the scheduling and structure of upcoming elections. 
 
“The Egyptian people are embarking on a challenging journey,” President Kader 
declared. “We passionately hope that they will succeed in their quest for democracy, and 
find leaders worthy to head their new government.”  
 
Based at the United Nations in New York, the US Federation for Middle East Peace 
promotes peace and tolerance. The USFMEP will continue to support and advocate for 
progression like we have seen in Egypt, and will remain vigilant in the issue of 
encouraging endeavors that help the Middle East integrate into the international 
community and show the true nature of the great populations of that region. 
 
For more information,  
Contact the US Federation for Middle East Peace at: info@usfmep.org 
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